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6 January 2021

Dear Mambourin Community Member,
Re: COVID-19 update
I hope that you enjoyed a relaxing festive season and a happy start to the new year.

Unfortunately, we again have active cases of COVID-19 within Victoria. I'd like to provide an
update on what this means for services at Mambourin.

To ensure everyone's health and safety, we continue to strictly follow all government
guidelines. While infection control procedures and social distancing are still in place, we are
operating at a reduced capacity. We will do our very best to support as many people as we
can within these restrictions.

The Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS) has published a list of known
exposure sites at: www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/case-locations-and-outbreaks.

I'd like to remind everyone to check this DHHS list. If you have visited a public exposure site
during the indicated timeframe please get tested immediately and quarantine for 14 days
from exposure or as instructed by staff at the testing site.

Low-risk exposure sites are also identified on the DHHS website. Anyone who has visited
those sites is asked to get tested only if they experience any symptoms.

It is now a government requirement that everyone wear face masks within a public indoor
space (including all work settings) unless they have a lawful exemption.

We appreciate your understanding as we continue to update our health and safety
procedures in line with the latest government advice.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to speak to your local hub manager or email
me directly at CEO@mambourin.org.

Yours sincerely,

Rohan Braddy
Chief Executive Officer
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